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FCL:SEC:SE:23:113                           03rd  October, 2023 
 
To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 500144 
 
 
Subject: Clarification sought from Finolex Cables Limited 
 
Ref: Your letter dated 29th September, 2023 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This is with reference to the clarification sought from the Company on 29th September, 2023, we hereby wish 
to state that the Company has disclosed all the events, information etc. as may be required under Regulation 
30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and there is no pending information /announcement with us which will have bearing on 
the price or volume behaviour in scrip.  
 
The Company do not have any undisclosed / potentially price sensitive information / event / announcement 
to be shared with the Stock Exchanges with regard to with reference to the media report, “Shares of Finolex 
Cables jump over 6% after Supreme Court judgement”. 
 
We thank you for giving your kind attention to this matter. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For FINOLEX CABLES LIMITED 
 
 
 
Gayatri Kulkarni 
Assistant Company Secretary 
& Compliance Officer 
 
 


		2023-10-03T14:27:19+0530
	GAYATRI BHAGYESH KULKARNI




